
Dear The Honorable Bard Hill, 

 

We are respectfully requesting that you consider joining dozens of city 

and county leaders across the country in officially recognizing January 

20-26, 2019 as School Choice Week in Richmond. 

 

National School Choice Week (NSCW) will feature an unprecedented 40,000+ 

events nationwide. 

 

National School Choice Week is entirely nonpolitical and nonpartisan, 

and we do not advocate for or against any legislation. Our goal is 

simply to raise awareness, among parents, of the public and nonpublic 

K-12 education options available to their children. Last year, more than 

720 mayors and county leaders, along with 32 governors, the unanimous 

United States Senate, and the President issued proclamations recognizing 

NSCW. 

 

Please let me know if you will be able to issue this proclamation and 

help us raise awareness of the importance of opportunity in education. I 

greatly appreciate your consideration.  We have provided both a Word and 

.PDF proclamation template on our website at: 

https://schoolchoiceweek.com/proclamations/ [1] 

Also, for your convenience, we have provided the suggested proclamation 

language below. 

 



If you have any questions, please just write back and let me know. 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Best, 

Andrew 

 

ANDREW CAMPANELLA 

President 

National School Choice Week 

www.schoolchoiceweek.com 


